BMS Holiday Orchestra Concert
Thursday, December 13
BHS Auditorium

Béf Orchestras

November 29, 2018

www.bayorchestra.com

Dear Students and Families:

The BMS Holiday Orchestra Concert is fast approaching! The stage is decorated and we
have been hard at work preparing a fun and festive evening of music. Here is what you
need to know:

CONCERT REPORT TIMES
Thursday, Dec. 13

e 5:30 - 7th & 8th Grade Attendance, 5:40 Dress Rehearsal
e 6:30 - 5th & 6th Grade Attendance
e 7:00 - CONCERT START

CONCERT DRESS

e Gentlemen: Black Dress Pants, black belt, white button-down shirt, dark tie. Black
shoes, black socks. Holiday accessories permitted*

e Ladies: Black Dress Pants - if you wear a black skirt it MUST reach below the knee
when you are seated. White button-down shirt or blouse. Black shoes, no
flip-flops. Holiday accessories permitted*

* Students who wish to wear holiday formalwear (i.e. a holiday vest or dress)
to the concert may do so this year, with director approval.

CONCERT CHAPERONES

Parents, please consider helping chaperone your child’s class at the concert. Parent
chaperone’s take attendance when students arrive and sit with the students in the
auditorium during the concert. You won’t miss any of it and will get to see behind the
scenes to boot. E-mail Janis Reinke (janisreinke@yahoo.com) if you can help us!

Thank you for all you do and as always, feel free to reach out at any time. We are a team!

Mrs. Carrie Singler Mr. Mark Awad
440-941-2135 440-617-7645
carrie.singler@bayschoolsohio.org mark.awad@bayschoolsohio.org
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